From: Ramirez, Diane [dramirez@ci.petaluma.ca.us]
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 9:12 AM

To: Ramirez, Diane

Cc: Zimmer, Larry

Subject: Trestle Rehabilitation - Public Meeting

Dear Trestle Stakeholders,

The structure investigation and analysis phase is complete and the consulting engineer has developed
scenarios which have been discussed in the draft conceptual design alternatives report. The alternatives
will be presented for your questions and comments on Wednesday December 14 at 6pm at the
Applebox Café, 224 B Street, right next to the Trestle. City staff, consultants and project materials will
be available beginning at 5:30pm. The Applebox Café is staying open late for our meeting and will offer
food and drink items for purchase.

Project materials are available at http://cityofpetaluma.n works/engineering.html

The second public meeting will take place at a City Council meeting, tentatively scheduled for January
23, 2012, and will incorporate comments from this December meeting.

Please contact me with questions or comments. See you soon!

Diane

City Hall is open Monday to Thursday

Diane Ramirez, Project Manager
City of Petaluma Public Works
707-776-3658p 707-975-81463C



